

6th November, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Re: Change of Winter School Uniform

Please be informed that all students must wear full winter school uniform on or after Monday, 27th November, 2023.

Students may, at their discretion, wear winter school uniform from 13th to 25th November, 2023 during the transition period.

Winter school uniform consists of a pair of light grey trousers (traditional style and length), a long-sleeved white shirt with school badge, a school tie, a navy-blue blazer with school badge sewn on the pocket, the navy blue hoodie or the black jacket officially recognised by the school. Plain V-neck woollen vests or pullovers and cardigans in either black or dark navy blue are also allowed.

When the cold weather warning is issued in the morning, students may wear plain warm overcoats in dark colours. Improper jackets that do not suit the school's requirements will be confiscated and kept at the school office. Students can only pick up their jackets after school.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Dr. YICK Ho Kuen Principal



